
Dear SeaLife Customer / Dealer,

Thank you for purchasing the SeaLife Micro HD/HD+ underwater camera and registering 
the camera on the SeaLife website. 
 
We are sending this email to inform you about an important firmware update. The new 
firmware version V1.55 (for Micro HD+) and V2.55 (for Micro HD) fixes the following issue: 
When the battery is empty, the camera may not have enough power to turn on and can 
lock-up and/or emit static sound from the speaker. 
 
Attached are the firmware download links and installation instructions: Download Micro HD 
Firmware version V1.55 (HD+) and V2.55 (HD). This information is also available on the 
SeaLife website at http://www.sealife-cameras.com/firmware.
 
We have also experienced an occasional USB connection problem. Here is a link with 
troubleshooting information to remedy this issue: http://www.sealife-cameras.com/micro-
hd-tips-and-technical-updates. Please refer to section 3, titled “Camera won’t make USB 
connection with computer.”
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at service@sealife-cameras.com.
  

Sincerely,
SeaLife Service Center
Moorestown, NJ USA
service@sealife-cameras.com      
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